
 

 

 

 

Liturgy for Sunday June 10th @ St Peter’s Daylesford  

Reader:  I Tinetti   Offertory:  Jonquil & Dahli Rose 

Ministers:  S Whiffin, M Righetii, T Tinetti Sacristan:   HIlary 

Counters:    June 3rd (Team 6) F & K Stephens, T Torpy, V & M   

       Richards 

   June 10th (Team 7)      W Chamberlain, S Whiffin 

Weekday Mass:   No Masses  

 

Recent Death:  

Anniversaries of Death:  Mavis 

Ford, Martha Van Leest, Arthur 

Goates, Franc Jager, Peter Tacey, 

Maurice Martin, Heaton Douglas, 

Roberto Pogliani, Constance Middendorp, 

Johanna Krijanowski, John Lenaghan,  Timo-

thy Gilmartin, Robert Carman, Brendan Ken-

ny, Alexander Edwards, Mary Thomas  

St Peter’s Church: Sunday   Mass time 10.30am. 
St Joseph’s Blampied  Midland Hwy 
Parish Staff:  Parish Priest:  Fr Gary Jones 
Parish Admin: Leah Monaghan  (Safeguarding Officer also) 

Email:  daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Parish  Office-Phone (03)  53018161 or Parish School 
St Michael’s School Principal:  Mr Ethan Corfee 
Parish Office hours:  closed until further notice 

website:ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Last Week’s Collections:  
Two collections are present-
ed after the Prayers of the 
Faithful.  The 1st Collection 
is cash toward the Presby-
tery for the sustenance of 
our Priest – with a contribu-

tion of 13% to provide support for our retired 
priests and the Diocese.  The 2nd Collection is 
the Planned Giving (envelopes) or cash for 
the administration of the Parish & general 
running costs 

Creswick Parish  Collections  1st Collection  
$242.30   2nd Collection  $411.00 

   Daylesford Parish Collections:1st Collection 
$ 279.60              2nd Collection  $148.60 

Daylesford Parish Leadership and Finance Meeting is this week, 
June 6th at 4pm in the Parish Centre. 

A Prayer for the Plenary Council  

Blessed are you, God of all creation. You have given us 

life and light and all the wonders of the world. You have 

sent your Son Jesus to be our Saviour and your Holy 

Spirit to be our guide.  

As we prepare for the plenary council, we ask you to 

come into our hearts with your Son and Holy Spirit. 

Come to us and make your home in us.  

We pray for our local community, for the people of our 

diocese and for the Church throughout Australia.  

May your wisdom show us the way, for your word is a 

lamp for our feet and a light for our path.  

Come and fill the hearts of your faithful and kindle in us 

the fire of your love, that we may live by your gospel 

and share your good news with all we meet.  

Holy Mary, Mother of our Saviour, pray for us  

St Mary MacKillop, pray for us.  



 

     Liturgy for Sunday June 10th  @ St Augustine’s Creswick: 

Welcomers/Offertory: Loretta, Roland   Remote:  Lois K 

Commentator:  Alastair H   Reader: Barb H 

Eucharistic Ministers:  Brian RW, Josie R, Aileen P 

Weekday Mass:     No Mass   

St Augustine’s Church: Mass Sunday 8.45am 
Email: creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 
Parish  Office-Phone (03)  53018161 

St Augustine’s School Principal: 
Mr Terry Brennan 
Parish Office hours:  closed until further  notice 
Website: ballarat.catholic.org.au 

 

This is the final weekend for the Parish Mass Count. Can the 

collectors please arrange to the counting.  Thankyou to every-

one who has assisted with this 

Church Keys - Could those parishioners who have keys to 

any of the Parish Churches of Daylesford or Creswick, and no 

longer need to have a key, please return them.  Thankyou. 

Liturgy Formation 2018  The Diocesan Liturgical Commis-
sion is offering Liturgy Formation Sessions this year; Ararat – 
Sunday, June 24; Hamilton – Sunday, July 29.  Bishop Paul 
will celebrate Mass at 10.30am with the formation program 
beginning at 12.00noon.  Lunch will be supplied by the parish 
at 1.00pm.  Attached is a flyer and registration form.  Regis-
tration is also available via the diocesan website 
www.ballarat.catholic.org.au. 

Evening Prayer at the Cathedral There will be 
five seminarians from Corpus Christi coming 
to Ballarat on Monday, June 18, 2018 and will 
be having Evening Prayer in the Cathedral at 6.30pm.  All 
welcome to attend. 

The Archbishop’s Dinner Invitation – Friday, August 24, 
2018  The Archbishop’s Dinner is hosted by the Knights of 
the Southern Cross annually to raise funds for the education of 
Victoria’s seminarians and the further education of our 
priests. This year will be the 20th anniversary of this din-
ner.  All monies raised are divided equally between the Arch-
diocese of Melbourne, the Dioceses of Sandhurst, Sale, Balla-
rat and the Military Ordinariate of Australia. Over the past 19 
Dinners held, over $1.1 million has been raised for this 
cause.  The Dinner will be held at the Moonee Valley Race-
course with guest speaker, Andrew Bolt.   Enquiries Val 
Sumner 0412 029 389  or valsumner@bigpond.com 

http://www.ballarat.catholic.org.au

